
Dear	Ms.	Hughes,	
		
Carter	&	Sloope	would	like	to	invite	you	and	all	Cook	County	Commissioners,	County	Clerk,	County	
Attorney,	and	their	spouses	to	the	Client	Appreciation	Dinner	which	we	are	hosting	on	Friday,	April	27,	
2018	at	the	Westin	in	Savannah	(see	attached	invitation).		This	dinner	will	be	held	following	the	Friday	
evening	conclusion	of	the	County	Buyers	Mart	of	the	ACCG	Annual	Conference.		Please	distribute	this	
invitation	to	each	potential	attendee	from	your	County	and	let	everyone	know	that	spouses	are	
welcomed.		I	will	follow	back	up	with	you	as	we	get	closer,	but	I	wanted	to	go	ahead	and	get	this	
invitation	to	you	so	you	can	mark	your	calendar	for	our	Client	Appreciation	Dinner.		We	value	your	
partnership	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	in	April!		If	you	have	any	questions	about	this	invitation,	
please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	or	Lauren	Frounfelker	at	lfrounfelker@cartersloope.com.		Also,	
please	reply	to	Lauren	with	your	number	of	attendees	once	you’ve	received	responses	from	your	group.	
		
Sincerely,		
John	L.	Stover,	Jr.	
Carter	&	Sloope,	Inc.	
1031	Stonebridge	Parkway			/			P.O.	Box	534	
Watkinsville,	GA	30677	
p:	(706)	769-4119						
f:	(706)	769-4546	
m:	(770)	265-6467	
jstover@cartersloope.com	
	
	

	 	
		
	


